
WAC 284-07-180  Notification of adverse financial condition.  (1) 
The insurer required to furnish the annual audited financial report 
shall require the independent certified public accountant to report, 
in writing, within five business days to the board of directors or its 
audit committee any determination by the independent certified public 
accountant that the insurer has materially misstated its financial 
condition as reported to the commissioner as of the balance sheet date 
currently under audit or that the insurer does not meet the minimum 
capital and surplus or net worth requirements of the Washington state 
insurance code, Title 48 RCW, as of that date. An insurer that has re-
ceived a report pursuant to this subsection shall forward a copy of 
the report to the commissioner within five business days of receipt of 
the report and shall provide the independent certified public account-
ant making the report with evidence of the report being furnished to 
the commissioner. If the independent certified public accountant fails 
to receive the evidence within the required five business day period, 
the independent certified public accountant shall furnish to the com-
missioner a copy of its report within the next five business days.

(2) No independent public accountant shall, by virtue of WAC 
284-07-100 through 284-07-230, be liable in any manner to any person 
for any statement made in connection with subsection (1) of this sec-
tion if the statement is made in good faith in compliance with subsec-
tion (1) of this section.

(3) If the accountant, subsequent to the date of the audited fi-
nancial report filed pursuant to WAC 284-07-100 through 284-07-230, 
becomes aware of facts which might have affected his or her report, 
the commissioner notes the obligation of the accountant to take such 
action as prescribed in Volume 1, Section AU 561 of the Professional 
Standards of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants 
(AICPA) or its replacement.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 48.02.060, 48.44.050, 48.46.200, 48.05.250, 
48.44.095, 48.46.080, 48.46.200, and 48.125.090. WSR 09-20-069 (Matter 
No. R 2009-09), § 284-07-180, filed 10/5/09, effective 11/5/09. Statu-
tory Authority: RCW 48.02.060, 48.43.140, 48.44.050 and 48.46.200. WSR 
94-04-045 (Order R 94-2), § 284-07-180, filed 1/27/94, effective 
2/27/94. Statutory Authority: RCW 48.02.060. WSR 92-19-040 (Order R 
92-10), § 284-07-180, filed 9/9/92, effective 10/10/92.]
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